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Lou Mansolillo

From: Catharine Matteo <mrscmatteo@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 6:28 PM
To: Lou Mansolillo
Subject: H7295 - I Support

I support H7295. There is no need for further study. H7295 is the solution for Rhode Island to ensure protection of its 
residents and environment from intentional pollution. 
 
I do not consent to the intentional pollution and experiments referenced in the Solar Radiation Modification document 
published by the White House.  
 
Referring to page 15 of the White House's document, although intended to possibly block solar radiation, this is 
detrimental to humans long term because it exacerbates climate change, harms ecosystems, and poses severe health 
risks. 
 
Rhode Island legislators should take charge in leading the way to protecting the atmosphere for generations to come; 
the trail blazers that had the foresight and wisdom to act before it was too late. 
 
Thank you, 
Catharine Matteo 
108 Park Ave 
Contoocok, NH 03229 
 
Reference: Congressionally Mandated Research Plan and an Initial Research Governance Framework Related to Solar 
Radiation Management (whitehouse.gov) 


